i'40 01d Cumberland Street
Lebanon, Pennsylvania 17042
May 2, 1980

John F. Ahearne, Chairman
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Chairman Ahearne:

Except for a few radical groups, all leading
scientists and nuclear experts have said that the accident
at Three Mile Island did no harm to the public. I feel the
news media has done more harm to the public. Yet the un-
damaged reactor at the Island has not been producing electricity
since the day of the accident and we must pay the high cost of
purchasing power from other sources. This is hurting the customers
financially.

I am asking you to use your power to get Three Mile
Island Unit 1 back in operation as soon as possible. We need
the energy for our standard of living. I, for one, do not want
to go back to oil lamps, ice box refrigerators, etc. There have
been enough hearings, committees, and public meetings which are
nothing more than anti-nuke rallies.

Also, vent the Krypton 85 gas and get it over with.

Thank you for your attention and consideration to my
letter on this timely and very important issue.

Sincerely yours,
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Jane L. Ilgenfrit:z
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